*

CELEBRATE THE JOURNEY is the theme for the upcoming Stewardship Season.

"During 1988 and 1989, the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) celebrates two hundred years of its faith journey:

At the same time, the coming year will present special challenges and opportunities to this church, as we evaluate -who we are

-where we are going

-and of course, who our next Senior Minister will be.

In the next few weeks, members of the church's boards and other church members recruited to help will visit all the households of the congregation:

-to answer any questions you may have about the search process,

-and the ministries and needs of the church in the near future,

-and to receive your comments on the priorities which should be established for its staff and leadership.

We hope that you will view these visits as an opportunity to broaden your understanding of the church, and deepen your commitment to it, by becoming involved in the important process of selecting a new minister.

SPECIAL DATES TO REMEMBER

September 27 - Joint meeting of Elders, Deacons and team members to prepare for congregational visitation.

October 1-16 - Congregational Visitation

October 16 - EVERY MEMBER CANVASS - Saddlebags begin

November 13 - Saddlebag Deadline

November 20 - DEDICATION SUNDAY for celebrating a successful Every Member Canvass.

+

"And I heard
the voice of God saying:
Whom shall I send,
and who will go for us?
Then I said,
'Here am I! Send me'"

+

Gregory A. Goodwiller, Associate Minister Stephen B. Edwards, Stewardship Chairman William M. Ross, Every Member Canvass Chairman

> Trinity Avnue Presbyterian Church Durham, North Carolina

